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 POLICY 5.5: ATTENDANCE 
 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2007-2008?   
 
 

 Policy 5.5 is currently being looped for input on two questions: 
 -The number of days each quarter that a student may be absent, and 
 - The absences that will be counted towards this accumulation 

 
 Looping information and back-up documentation is available on the District’s website 

 
 Efforts are being made to relieve schools of overly tedious attendance recording processes 

 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Notify your staff and parents of the looping process 
 

 Facilitate the parent groups’ meeting to encourage participation in the looping process 
 

 Use the video provided by broadcasts from BECON whenever you are asking for input 
 

 Complete the looping process with your staff 
 

 Provide your input at your principal level meeting 
 

 Report your staff’s input to the School Social Work and Attendance Dept. by May 4, 2007 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 Your parents and staff will not have input in the final revision of the policy. 
 

 School Board members will not have a clear idea of our stakeholders input. 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 

 Parents and School staff 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 Principal memos, principal meetings, and BECON 
 
 

CONTACT  
 

School Social Work & Attendance Department 
Laurel E. Thompson, Director, (754) 321-2490 


